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CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 11:00, DECEMBER 19TH 

Cannon Methodist Church - 2424 Webb Gin House Rd Snellville, GA 30078 
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Presidents Message 
I would like to just to wish eve-
ryone a Wonderful Holiday with 
Family & Friends.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you 
at the Christmas Luncheon on 
December 19th. 

Susan 

Santa's in Town - American Legion Women's Auxiliary Toy Drive 
 

For our Community Outreach Christmas Toy collection, this year we are partnering with the American Legion in 
Loganville.  The toy collection is hosted by the legion's Women's Auxiliary Group. They works with the schools 
in Gwinnett and Walton County (through the school counselors) to identify families that will greatly appreciate 
your generosity.  We are guaranteed that your donations will STAY IN OUR LOCAL AREA. 

 

Please bring your unwrapped toy(s) to our guild Christmas Luncheon on December 19th.  There will have a large 
box at each entrance for you to leave your toys.  Toys for any age are appro-
priate, as there might be children in a family not yet of school age.  Your gen-
erosity is most appreciated. 

 

Questions?  Please contact Betsy Podriznik ~ 770-841-3572 ~  

betsyp123@comcast.net 



 

 



 

 

Upcoming Guild Workshops 



 

 
Vice Presidents Message 

We collected 455 placemats and 54 mug rugs. They have been delivered to Gwinnett Meals On Wheels in Lawrenceville- and I 
got them there before Thanksgiving!  We usually deliver the placemats to Gwinnett Senior Services but they still had leftovers 
from last year so they suggested the Gwinnett Meals On Wheels and that worked out well. They are also located next to Vet-
eran Family Services and will share the placemats with them.  

The last 50 breast cancer pillows were delivered to Hebron Church to their cancer ministries. 

Cannon Cause this month is Feed My Lamb which asks for individually wrapped items for children to be able to prepare by 
themselves while at home over the holidays.  

There is always a need for ladies personal care items and baby diapers and wipes, toothpaste and toothbrushes.  

This month there is also a request out for canned pasta  

In January we will collect canned goods and in February it will be baby items. 

We have a new community service project: Lindsay Hatfield with Affinis Hospice contacted us and would like us to make some 
fidget quilts and/or aprons for their patients in the memory care unit.  She would like to have 10 but I bet we can do better than 
that. The quilts can be as small as a placemat or a little larger like a lap blanket -many are in wheelchairs.  The aprons can be 
full or half aprons.  Anything attached as to be secure so they can't pull it off. I'll have a sample in January  but there are many 
examples on the internet.  

https://youtu.be/SuTk6rVq3KM?si=c42Oolf8WZyAT_CX 
 

Joyce Taylor 

Vice President 

2024 Winter Retreat 
Sign up now for the 2024 GQG Winter retreat is full for overnight retreaters. 

There are spots available for day retreaters. 

Day Quilters:  includes lunch (pay full amount at sign-up) $20 Per Day 

 

Payment is due in full by  12/31/2023. 

Make checks out to the Gwinnett Quilters’ Guild  

 

Bring the filled out retreat form and a check to sign up for the retreat. 

 
See Lynn Harned if you want to be added to the waiting list for overnight retreaters. 



 

 

The following will not  
happen in December: 

Show and Tell, Library, Birthday Drawing, Free 
Table, Just For You Table and Quilts of Valor. 

 

If you have a December birthday, please bring 
your gift in January. 

December’s canon cause 

FeeD my Lambs 
The Feed My Lambs program feeds elementary students on weekends and holidays, suggested items to donate include: 

Checks can be made out to: “Cannon UMC” with “Feed My Lambs” in the memo 

Canned/Individual Ravioli 

Chicken Noodle Soup 

Vienna Sausages 

Shelf Stable Milk 

Peanut Butter Crackers 

Applesauce Cups 

Individual Mac-n– Cheese 
Cups 

Individual boxes of Raisins 

Individual Cereal Boxes 

Granola Bars 

Juice Boxes 

Fruit Cups 

Pudding Cups 

Ramen Noodles 

Snow Days 
Reminder: 

If Gwinnett County 
schools are cancelled be-
cause of bad weather on 
guild day, the guild meet-
ing is cancelled. 

Holiday Christmas Luncheon 
               Reminders: 

Lunch Starts at 11:00 
Bring Labels for $1 Raffle Gift Baskets 
Bring anything you signed up for, 
like a dessert, gift basket, or table 
decoration 



 

 

Gwinnett Quilts  

   of Valor Quilters 

We will be no meeting  in December. 
Mark your 2024 calendar NOW—the Quilts of Valor National Sew Day (NSD) is on Saturday, February 
3rd. On that day more than 2,000 sewers, ironers, and strippers (Oh, MY!!) and quilters will be gather-
ing for loads of friendship, laughter and work to make a record number of quilt tops in one day The 
total from last year was over 800 tops completed during the NSD weekend. 

For the National Sew Day, we will meet at St. Lawrence Catholic Church, 319 Grayson Hwy, Lawrence-
ville at 10 am, win door prizes and work until we drop! Hope you will join us. Questions? Give me a call 
or email… thanks. 

Betsy Podriznik 770-841-3572   betsyp123@comcast.net 

Just For You  
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!  Enjoy the Holidays and keep the hospitalized 
children in your thoughts and prayers.  Make time in the new year to make more Just 
For You quilts!  We will have many more kits available at the January Guild meeting. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support!! 
 
 

January Cannon Cause:  
Canned Food 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

December’s Birthdays  

Chattahoochee Evening Stars Quilt Guild will host an Antique and Vin-
tage Quilt Turning on Saturday, January 20, 2024. Please join us in 
the auditorium of the Alpharetta branch of the Fulton County Library 
located at 10 Park Plaza, Alpharetta. The program will be from 2:00 
to 3:30 p.m.  

For those unfamiliar with quilt turnings, you are in for a treat! They 
are perhaps the precursor to our Show and Tell programs at today's 
quilt guild meetings. Many years ago, when quilters would get to-
gether, they would each bring a quilt to share to show their handi-
work to friends. If space was limited, they would lay them all out on a 
bed, stacked one on top of the other. As each quilt was held up for 
viewing— “turned” -- the owner would talk about the quilt and tell its 
story. 
  
The quilts presented at our quilt turning are more than 50 years old 
and owned by Chattahoochee Evening Stars Quilt Guild members. 
Some quilts have been handed down for generations, with docu-
mented stories, and are part of the heritage of that family. In other 
cases, the provenance of the quilt is unknown. Some have even been 
used for paint drop cloths! 

Please join us to see amazing quilts and learn about quiltmaking his-
tory. This event is free and open to the public. 

 

Elaine LaBarr 

Mary Lee Maury 

Karen McMullen 

Merry Muse 

Joann Rosselle 

Susan Saetz 

Cathy Schulte 

Joy Sibley 
Jane Wade  

Glen Avant 
Roz Bordain 
Laura Clarke 

Lee Anne Cole 
Dianne Crutchfield 
Karen Curran 
Mary Lou Godbey 

Barbara Holbrook 
Nancy Jeffares 



 

 

 


